Toftel, Melissa

From: Tim Miller <tmiller@nationalpremiumbeer.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 9:24 AM
To: Toffel, Melissa
Subject: Re: Easton Point follow-up questions to EPA's inspection on 6/13/18
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On Tue, Aug 21, 2018 at 9:23 AM, Toffel, Melissa <Toffel.Melissa@epa.gov> wrote:

Tim, for the two “Fail” results from the Veeder Root that were given for Tank 3 (the on road diesel) in a row, dated

2/20/17 and 2/27/17 — did you report that to MDE and what was done to investigate the failures? Do you have any
paperwork to show that the Fails were investigated?

Melissa Toffel
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